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26th Oct.

Sir,

In reply to your letter of the 24th

ultimo on the subject of building

a school house and repairing the liter

of the parsonage on the Tyendinaga

Reserve, I have to inform you that

no such letter as the one dated 18th

July last to which you refer is on

fyle in this office; and to request

that you will forward a copy of the

same.

A Copy of the Contract for the crectn

of the School house should also be

fforwarded.

I am,

Sir,

Your obdt servt.

Wm Plummer Esq
E. A. Meredith

V. S. & C omni
Deputy of the Minister

Toronto of the Interior

Ont

Poor
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